BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES

856 KENNETH HAHN HALL OF ADMINISTRATION / LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90012 / (213) 974-4111

GLORIA MOLINA
SUPERVISOR, FIRST DISTRICT

November 10, 2004

Mr. Rafael Gomez

Mariachi Magicians

Magic of Reading

127 South Gage Avenue

Los Angeles, California 90063

Dear Mr. Gomez:

| wish to extend my warm appreciation to you for contributing to the
great success of the East Los Angeles Library Grand Opening—we
couldn’t have done it without your support and participation.

Enclosed is a copy of the Los Angeles Times article capturing the
uniqueness and significance of this new regional County library, and
the wonderful dedication festivities.

| look forward to your continued involvement and future partnership
opportunities at the Library. If you have any questions, please do not
hesitate to contact my Deputy Angie Castro at (626)350-4500.
Thank you again for your vital contributions.

erely,

GLORIA MOLINA
Supervisor, First District
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